
Dear Chair Dembrow, 
 
These amendments are ridiculous! Our state is going to hell in a hand basket, and our “government” is 
leading the way, dragging us with them! That’s why I oppose these amendments. I say NO NO NO!!! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Wendy Barto 
1365 NW 16th Ct 
Redmond, OR 97756 
ms.lowry1980@gmail.com 
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